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Assalamu alaikum.

Dear Parents,
As we come to the end of a busy and rewarding term, I’d like to
take a moment to reflect on our theme of gratitude. This term,
we’ve explored the importance of showing appreciation—for each
other, for our opportunities, and for the world around us. It’s been
truly inspiring to see how our pupils have embraced this theme
across all aspects of school and life. In lessons, children have been
encouraged to recognise and express thanks for the support they
receive, whether from friends, teachers, or family. Our trips this
term have also provided meaningful opportunities to practise
gratitude, as pupils reflected on the experiences they were
fortunate to take part in. A highlight was our whole-school
workshop, where children took part in lively discussions and
engaging games, all centred around recognising and celebrating
the things we are thankful for. Thank you, as always, for your
continued support. We look forward to welcoming you back after
the holidays and to another exciting term ahead. 
Wishing you all a restful and joyful break.

Upcoming
Events
 Message from the Headteacher
•15th May– Trip to King Edward Memorial
Park

•23rd May – End of Term Assembly and         
Last Day of term 

Please make a note of these important
dates. We look forward to seeing you at
Parents’ Evening and celebrating our
students’ achievements at the End of
Term Assembly. Wishing everyone a
restful break, and we look forward to
welcoming ypu back! 
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This term, our students took on a special project to
recreate the sacred Masjid Nabawi using recyclable
materials. From cardboard minarets to hand-
painted domes, each replica reflected creativity,
care, and a deepening appreciation for Islamic
heritage. Through this hands-on experience, pupils
explored not only the historical and spiritual
importance of the mosque but also learned about
sustainability and environmental responsibility.
It was a wonderful opportunity for collaborative
learning, and the results were both thoughtful and
impressive.

As the weather warms up, we kindly ask that all children bring a
labelled water bottle each day to stay cool and refreshed during
lessons and play.

Stay Hydrated  Water Bottles
Are a Must This Summer!

Masjid Nabawi Project
Showcase

Safeguarding Children and Child Protection
At Daffodil Preparatory School, we take safeguarding very seriously. If you have any concerns about the
safety or well-being of a child, please do not hesitate to get in touch. The following numbers are available
for immediate support and advice:

Tower Hamlets Child Protection Advice Line: 020 7364 3444
Integrated Pathways Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH): 020 7364 5606
Children’s Social Care Out of Hours Team:020 7364 4079

How to Access Support
If you would like more information about any of the services mentioned above, or if you need help
connecting with any of these resources, please reach out to our school office or your child’s class teacher.
We are here to help and will work with you to ensure your family has the support you need.
Getting in Touch
Please do not hesitate to contact us at admin@daffodilprepschool.org.uk or visit the school office for further
details. We are committed to working together with you to provide a safe, supportive environment for your
child and family.

Pastoral Support: We have a dedicated pastoral care team that works closely with students to ensure they feel
supported in their school environment. If your child needs any extra assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach
out to our team.
Learning Support: For students who require additional academic assistance, our learning support team
provides tailored interventions to help them reach their full potential. We develop individual learning plans for
each student every half term and encourage parents to ask questions and discuss these plans with us during
our half-termly parent meetings. Please contact the school if your child needs extra help.
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Last term, one of the highlights was our school play
on Umrah, where pupils beautifully showcased their
learning through drama and storytelling. It was a
proud moment for families and staff alike, seeing the
children bring such a meaningful topic to life on
stage. We also ended the term with a special
assembly and awards ceremony, where we
celebrated the achievements and efforts of our pupils
across all year groups. To round it all off, our Eid party
was a joyful occasion filled with fun, food, and
togetherness—a lovely way to mark the end of the
term and celebrate as a school community.

Eid & Umrah Presentation

Assalamu alaikum,

Dear Parents, 

Once again, thank you for your continuous support. 

We would like to invite you all to complete a short
anonymous survey using the following link:
https://forms.gle/aiqVsbz6bKacDb7V8

The input of the parents in the Daffodil Community is
something we hold close to our hearts. 

Kindest regards, 
Daffodil Preparatory School

FEEDBACK 



Homework Club
Just a reminder to parents that Homework
Club will
take place on 

Mondays and Wednesdays - 3.30pm- 4pm

Debate Club will take place on Tuesdays
3.30pm -4pm (KS2 Students only)
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Please ensure you are wearing your full school uniform each
day, including on PE days. On PE days, students are
expected to wear their uniform over their PE kits. Dressing
smartly and consistently following the uniform policy helps
create a sense of belonging, pride, and respect for our
school community. Let’s make sure we are all looking sharp
and representing Daffodil Preparatory School in the best
way. PE Kits This is a gentle reminder to make sure your
child comes fully equipped with the correct uniform as well
as PE kits for their lessons. Students are permitted to wear
their PE kits with a Daffodil jumper/cardigan on allocated
PE days. Lack of uniform on any other day will receive a
phone call home. 
The days are as follow:
 Year 1: Monday 
Year 2: Tuesday 
Year 3: Tuesday 
Year 4: Tuesday 
Year 5: Tuesday 
Friday Thobe and Abaya As part of our Jummah tradition
and to make the day extra special, students are welcome to
come to school wearing a thobe or abaya every Friday. It’s a
privilege to have amazing guest speakers deliver the
khutbah at Daffodil, and we encourage students to embrace
this day in a meaningful way. Please remember to wear your
Daffodil jumper on top for a complete and tidy look.

School Uniform 

Homework Reminder
A gentle reminder to all students: completing your
homework each week is crucial for reinforcing what you've
learned in class, particularly your Hifdh homework. As you
will be tested on your memorisation, it’s important to stay
consistent in your practice.

Incomplete homework will be flagged to parents. If a
student misses two consecutive assignments, a meeting
will be arranged to address the concern.

Homework reinforces classroom learning, and incomplete
tasks can lead to gaps in understanding and missed
practice. We encourage all parents to take an active role in
supporting their child's education, insha’Allah.

To help keep track of the
surahs your child is working
on, please refer to the green
tracker sheet inside their diary.
This sheet lists the surahs they
are currently working on, as
well as what they will be
moving to next. From Monday
to Thursday, students will be
tested on Surahs. Fridays are
dedicated to testing duas. It is
important that you support
your child’s progress at home
to help them stay on track.
Regular practice will make a
big difference in their learning
journey! Thank You for your
cooperation and Involvement. 

Reminder: Qur'an
Progress and Diaries


